1/20/2023

A Bright Plumbing, LLC
18107 E. 18" Terr. N
Independence, MO 64058

City of Lee’s Summit. MO

Attn: Mitch Schwarz — Lee’s Summit Inspector
Subject:

#22 Cobey Creek

508 SE Carter Rd.

P#PRRES2022-4609

Please accept this information for ground rough inspection. The ground rough inspection was
scheduled by me, Dale Richardson but was denied inspection due to improper erosion control
and address not posted.

Normally, we would confirm results of inspection before covering it up. On this occasion, it did
not happen. | can assure you it was installed per plan and per code, as all our jobs are. It will
now be confirmed before flatwork, so it doesn’t happen again. Dye test was performed on
1/20/2023 and was proved sufficient.

Any questions,

Thank you,
Dale Richardson  «
816-215-1641
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